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 $75 million for a base apportionment increase – 



BAC Minutes 

May 16, 2016 

Page 3 
 

 Ann-Marie discussed stabilization.  At this time, given current enrollment numbers for Summer 

2016, the District would more than likely enter stabilization in 2015-16.  This forces us to come 

out of stabilization in 2016-17 which may be more difficult due to the changes in the BOGG Fee 

Waiver.   

 Lynne asked about the 2041 Facilities Master Plan.  She is concerned with her department getting 

pushed down the priority list.  Ann-Marie responded Buildings M and N have been approved and 

are awaiting State funding.  A statewide K


